
 

 

 

 

Dear Council, 

I support the idea of the building of new homes in Lymm. 
A well thought out development will help the village to retain its character as a village, and add 
sustainability to the businesses and groups in Lymm that are the lifeblood to the village. 

As a new arrival to Lymm, one of the points that I believe that the plan should absolutely try to 
protect is that village character and feeling of open space. It is this that makes lymm unique, with 
the ability to enjoy the great outdoors being one of the points that I really do think the plan 
should make the most of. 

For me, the scattering of green open spaces throughout the village enables me and the family to 
enjoy an active life – cycling, running and walking all being possible from our front door in a safe 
and pleasant environment. If we lose the openness of the village and the space to play, then 
potentially the whole community suffers as activity levels drop. 

Also noting that the development plan absolutely needs to include new school places . Lymm is a 
very attractive place to move to with young families so development will need to be supported 
from a schools perspective. 

Thank you for your consideration 




